
Alanna Hnatiw 
Mayor, Sturgeon County

Proclamation

April 8, 2025

Whereas, hydrogen is a critical piece in Sturgeon County, and Canada’s 
journey to a sustainable, low-carbon future, addressing climate change and 
embracing new technologies; and

Whereas, Sturgeon County has an abundant resource in Hydrogen with 
Alberta producing two thirds of supply, offering economic and industrial 
opportunities, future regional, provincial, and national partnerships, to be 
leaders in hydrogen technology and adoption; and

Whereas, the Canadian Hydrogen Convention will showcase the region 
as a leader in production, development, and the practice of clean energy, 
the convention will be hosted in Edmonton April 23-24, 2025, and feature 
resources to increase infrastructure, produce low-carbo hydrogen and 
maintain low-cost production.

Therefore, I, Alanna Hnatiw, Mayor of Sturgeon County, 
do hereby proclaim the week of April 22 - 24, as Hydrogen Week in Sturgeon 
County, and celebrate hydrogen as a key element as Sturgeon County looks 
to the increased adoption of sustainable energy.

Canadian 
Hydrogen Week
April 22 - 24, 2025


